
Dear Katie 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

(LGOIMA) 

We refer to your official information request dated 12 June 2023, for the following: 
… detail all payments made to the organization InsideOUT, including the purpose of/or 
reasons all funding was paid including whether for any direct projects for the years 
2018-2022. 

Hutt City Council made two payments to InsideOUT between 2018-2022.  Their details are 

given below. 

Invoice number Date paid Amount $ Purpose 

Inv-0086 26 June 2018 138.00 Materials for shelves, Sexuality and Gender 

workshop 

Inv-0140 1 April 2019 345.00 Materials for Rainbow History workshop 

 

Please note that this response to your information request and your name may be published 

on Hutt City Council’s website, on the following link: www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contact-

us/make-an-official-information-act-request/proactive-releases 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor Official Information and Privacy 

29 June 2023 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor Official Information and Privacy 

04 570 6666 / 0800 488 824 

Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz 

Our reference: LGOIMA 

 
 

Katie Ashby-Koppens 
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